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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry! As you may already know by now, 
our visas were approved earlier this month. The Swedish migration board let us know of the approval on 
Monday, June 10th. On Friday, June 14th, we proceeded to purchase our airfare to Sweden. By God's 
grace, our family will be flying from Cincinnati to Gothenburg on Tuesday, July 30th. We have reserved 
temporary lodging in Jönköping for the entire month of August. Jönköping is the largest city in the area 
to which we are moving. It is our hope and prayer that we can find permanent lodging in the vicinity that 
is both accommodating and affordable for our family. Please pray with us that God would lead us to a 
home that sufficiently houses our growing family and from which we can effectively minister to the 
communities around us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additionally, we searched online for a reliable family vehicle, preferably a large van. We were able to 
find a nine-seater van with a large cargo area that appeared to be in very good condition with relatively 
low miles. Kristian, a friend and fellow member of our new church plant (Smålands Baptistförsamling), 
met the seller in Sweden and test-drove the van. By God's grace and guidance, we purchased the van. So, 
we have a place to stay upon arrival, and we have a means of transportation. Thankfully, we were able to 
do these things without making a trip to Sweden. We are currently looking into an international moving 
company to ship our belongings overseas via a shipping container. We praise the Lord for the provisions He 
has already made for us, and request your prayers concerning the several decisions we still need to make 
regarding our move to Sweden.  
 
On May 15th, we celebrated nine years of marriage. Our anniversary is a very precious time to us and 
we thank the Lord for bringing us together and sustaining us these past nine years. We know and 
understand that life and ministry abroad would not be possible without your faithful prayers and support. 
We cherish your fellowship in the Lord and partnership in the gospel ministry.  
 
With love and thanks,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn, Carson 
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